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Comments: I strongly support the forest service recommendation to increase the distance between domestic

sheep and wild sheep as domestic sheep carry pathogens that will infect the wild sheep leading to the eventual

elimination of the wild sheep in a given area. Thank you for your consideration.

Greg Smith


